
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETING ATTENDANCE  

 

DATE: January 18, 2023                                  FACILITY: El Dorado Chemical Company 

 

 

             Name       

Organization 

         E-Mail Address    Telephone 

Number 

Bryan Leamons DEQ Bryan.Leamons@adeq.state.ar.us 501-683-5406 

Shane Byrum DEQ Shane.Byrum@adeq.state.ar.us 501-682-0618 

Shon Simpson GBMc ssimpson@gbmcassoc.com 501-847-7077 

Charles McDowell EDCC CMcDowell@lsbindustries.com 870-863-1403 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

REMARKS: 

 

 Discussed flow study performed from April 2018 to June 2021.   

 GBMc will submit an updated flow study report that better explains the selection of the 

daily flows comprising the flow events used for flow event ratio calculations, and more 

explanation of the reasoning behind using background flow on the day after outfall flow 

stopped. 

 


